
 

13 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Our fund-raising Parent-Teacher-Friends Committee is known as SOCS; Supporters of 
Carrington School. 
 
We're having an informal Drinks & Nibbles opportunity tomorrow for parents (Wednesday 14 
September) in The Observatory at 17:00 for anyone interested in finding out what we do; come 
along for a chat! 
 
The first proper meeting of the new academic year is being held right after this at 17:45 (until 
18:30) and all are welcome to attend to see if this is something you may be able to support. 
 
We're always looking for fresh ideas and energy to help drive the work we do, so please if you 
have any fund-raising experience, or would like to get involved to support, come and talk with us 
tomorrow, or email SOCS@carringtonschool.org. 
 
Past events and fund-raising information can be found HERE on the SOCS page of our website. 
 
Most simply, if you don't feel you have any time to contribute, you can still make a difference by 
signing up to our School Lottery, or through your online shopping at Amazon 
Smile or Easyfundraising (all the details for these easy and effective NO COST retailer donations 
schemes can be found on our web page). 
 
Looking forward to meeting some of you tomorrow! 
 
Best wishes 
SOCS 
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